File 5 Information on Proposed Subawards 
DCJS will continue to make subawards using VOCA funds. This approach is consistent with the Victims of Crime Act, 34 U.S.C. 20103(a)(1), which specifically authorizes subawards. Consequently, specific authorization by OJP of those subawards is not required for this program.
[bookmark: _GoBack]The Virginia Department of Criminal Justice Services does not plan to enter into procurement contracts – without competition - that exceed $250,000.
All subawards and procurement contracts entered into by DCJS will follow agency and state procurement policy and conform to applicable federal law, including the Procurement Standards of the DOJ Part 200 Uniform Requirements (as set out at 2  C.F.R. 200.317 - 200.326).







